To the members of the Woodbridge Board of Education,

We would like to acknowledge and thank the Administration, Nurses and Custodial Staff
for all of their hard work and dedication to the students and staff of Beecher Road School. They
continue to be diligent in their efforts to ensure a safe environment for Teachers, TA’'s and other
staff and to keep our students in school and learning while protecting them from harm. Itis so
nice to be able to see the students smiling and happy, enjoying their friends, even socially
distanced. While there have been some challenges adjusting to the new guidelines, we have all
adapted to the "new norm”.

It is a great feeling being here, greeting students in the morning, teaching from our
classrooms and seeing and socializing with those who we missed during our closure last school

year. We know this year is going to be a lot different than years past, we look forward to
continuing to work together to make Beecher Road School the best it can be for our students.

Thank you,
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